N A S H UA Nashua School District

SCHOOL DISTRICT English Learner Department
Gateway to Opportunity 141 Ledge Street
Nashua, NH 03060

January 3, 2025

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Each year, Nashua students in the English language learner (ELL) program take the
ACCESS for ELLs language proficiency test. The test measures academic English language
proficiency for students learning English in our school and throughout our state. Student
progress will be measured in the areas of listening, speaking, reading, and writing. English
Learners in Nashua School District will complete ACCESS testing between January 27th and

March 21st. We will receive the results in late May and a copy will be sent home.

Teachers in our school use this information to help them make decisions about
instruction for your child. Teachers also use these test scores to monitor the progress your child
makes toward English proficiency. Please contact me if you have questions about the ACCESS

for ELLs test.



